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May 21, 2024

David Soares

Albany County District Attorney
P.O. Box 355

Glenmont, New York 12077

Dear District Attorney Soares,

The New York State Law Enforcement Officers Union, Council 82, AFSCME, AFL-CIO is
honored to endorse you in your re-election campaign for Albany County District Attorney. Council
82 represents over 3,500 Police Officers, Deputy Sheriffs, County Correction Officers, State
Correction Lieutenants, 911 Emergency Dispatchers, and other Public Safety personnel across
New York State, including over 450 law enforcement officers in Albany County. Our endorsement
of you is based on your impressive track record of success, your unwavering support of law
enforcement officers, and your absolute courage to lead the way on the law-and-order issues
confronting this State.

As you know, the men and women of Council 82 are some of the best law enforcement, corrections,
and public safety officers in our Nation — dedicated, compassionate, and professional people who
serve and protect all of us and our communities every day. We respond whenever and wherever
we are called upon, no matter the challenges or the danger that we face. We are grateful for your
support and leadership.

Council 82 proudly supports your campaign, and we pledge to do so every step of the way.

Sincerely,

Ronalod Watsh

Ronald Walsh
President, Council 82



